
Charles Mcateer/Admin 

06/21/2007 08:30 AM

To

cc Aaron Godfrey/CAS@SUNYSB, Alissa Betz/CAS@SUNYSB, 
Allison Hinke/Pres@SUNYSB, Allyson 
Stein/OSA@SUNYSB, Ana Topolovec/Admin@SUNYSB, 

bcc

Subject Special Edition of Happy PayDay 6/21/07 DCAA deadline 
July 1st for UUP

Please post/forward the attached memo from Bill Scheuerman our UUP Statewide President

"William Scheuerman" 
<bscheuer@uupmail.org> 

06/19/2007 03:50 PM

To

cc

Subject Fwd: IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR UUPERS: TIME 
SENSITIVE INFO

Sisters and Brothers:

Please send a message to all of your members about the Dependent Care
Advantage Account.  I have attached a letter from GOER which was shared
with campuses in March about benefits.  The deadline of July 1 is
quickly approaching. 

New York State's Dependent Care Advantage Account (DCAA) provides an
employer contribution in the range of $200-$700 to offset UUP members'
costs for child and elder care, including summer day camp costs for
children.  If you are not already enrolled in the DCAA and will have
summer day camp expenditures that qualify you for an employer
contribution, you must enroll BEFORE JULY 1.  Call the hotline number or
go to the DCAA website to learn how you can apply now.

Employees may call the hotline at 1 (800) 358-7202 (and press 2) or
visit www.flexspend.state.ny.us to learn about the benefits of the
DCAAccount.

In solidarity,

Bill 


